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Transport and  
Travel Information

Campus Travel Plan

The Campus Travel Plan is a document that identifies local issues relating to 
the journey to and from the campus, sets out a strategy of agreed aims and 
identifies a package of measures designed to promote more sustainable 
travel choices for pupils, parents, staff and visitors to the campus.  It is a 
living document that the Travel Plan Steering Group will monitor and review 
regularly.  The Travel Plan will be developed by the Steering Group and will 
address any issues that arise.  A Campus Travel Plan is intended to bring 
benefits for safety, health and the environment.



School Transport 

School transport arrangements will not change significantly following the 
move to the campus.  All existing school transport will continue to operate. 
The Council’s Public Transport Unit has written to all pupils entitled to free 
home to school transport with details of any changes to their bus timetables.  

Free transport is normally only provided to secondary school pupils who live 
more than three miles away from their catchment school measured by the 
shortest available walking route.

The alighting/boarding of school transport vehicles on the campus will be 
closely supervised by school staff.

Parents

Parents are encouraged not to use a car to drop off Kinross High School 
pupils in the immediate vicinity of the campus because of the congestion 
and road safety risks that will be created if they enter the campus premises
or adjoining roads.

Park and Stride

The provision of alternatives to school travel by car will be investigated by 
the Travel Plan Steering Group.

Campus Access by Public Transport

From 29 October 2009, the Council will be providing a bus link between 
the campus and residential areas in both Milnathort and Kinross, and other 
local communities nearby.  Further details and timetable information will be 
available from the Public Transport Unit on 0845 30 111 30.
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Crossings

New Toucan crossings have been installed on The Muirs, north of Lathro 
Park and north of Gallowhill Road, and on Lethangie Road to assist safer 
travel to the campus.

School Crossing Patroller (SCP)

To assist with safer travel to school, a School Crossing Patroller will be 
working at the new Toucan crossing on The Muirs, south of the campus.

The crossings and the SCP provision will be monitored closely by the Travel 
Plan Steering Group for the campus in consultation with the Council’s 
Traffic and Road Safety Team and Education and Children’s Services.  Other 
potential areas for SCPs will be monitored once travel patterns to the 
campus are established.

Speed Limit

A part-time mandatory 20mph speed limit will apply along part of The 
Muirs and Lethangie Road during term time.  The existing 30mph speed 
limit on Lethangie Road will be extended to include the front of the campus.
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